
 

31st May 2024. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Corrigendum in the Financial Results. 
 
Ref.: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the “Listing Regulations”). 
 
This is in continuation to our letter dated 24th May 2024 intimating the Audited Financial Results of 
the Company on standalone and consolidated basis for the financial year ended 31st March 2024. This 
is to inform that on account of a typographical mistake in the standalone and the consolidated 
statement of cashflows, few figures have changed. 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the said results after correcting the typographical and arithmetical 
error. 
 
This is to clarify that there is no impact in the standalone and consolidated balance sheet, the 
statement of profit & loss and the consolidated segment results submitted to the stock exchanges 
and / or published in the newspapers in terms of Regulation 33 of the Listing Regulations. 
 
We regret the inadvertent typographical and arithmetical error. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 
 
 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
 
 
Encl.: As above. 
 
 
















		2024-05-31T16:55:33+0530
	Geetanjali Santosh Vaidya




